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March 30, 2017 
 
Dear Future Executive Member, 
 
I hope that you have been considering submitting your name for a position on the DPAC Executive. 
To help you understand what our executive roles require, I am sending you this email with more 
detailed information and encouraging you to submit your nomination.   
  
I am writing on behalf of the 2017 Nominating committee whose task is to seek out and encourage 
nominations for positions on the DPAC Executive. We are looking for people who understand and 
appreciate the purposes and vision of our organization. We are looking for parents who have had 
experience in leadership roles and who are ready to bring their passion, energy and skills to the 
district level to support parent involvement in the education of all students.  
 
The enclosed information details Board Members’ duties and nomination procedures along with other 
background information that will help you understand the expectations and support for the important 
job of DPAC Board Member. 
 
-         Nomination Form 
 
-         Outline of Position Descriptions  
 
  
It is very satisfying to know that you can make a difference and improve the public education 
experience of students in District#43 through support and service to The District Parent Advisory 
Council. I encourage you to join us so that parents have a stronger voice in our district for the benefit 
of all our children. 
 
  
 
Please e-mail the DPAC Office office@dpac43.org for any further information or assistance. 
  
 
On behalf of the Nominations Committee 
 
 
Sandy Maloney 
DPAC 43 Administrative Assistant 
 
 

   


